
TOWN OF HARTLAND 

Annual Meeting 

April 19, 2022 

 Approved:  April 18, 2023 

 

Town Officials:  

Chairman:  Tom Riehl (conference call)     Supervisor:  Bill Berkhahn (Chair for meeting) 

Treasurer:  Jenny Mitchell      Supervisor:  Dave Bohm 

Clerk:  Sharon Riehl (conference call)      Deputy Clerk:  Rhoda Lehrke (conference call) 

 

Others present:  Jim Vanden Brook, Tim Leitermann, Christina Horning 

 

Call to Order 

The annual meeting of the Town of Hartland, held on April 19, 2022 was called to order by Supervisor Bill Berkhahn at 

6:30 p.m.  Bill led the group in the pledge of allegiance. 

  

Minutes 

The minutes of the 2021 Annual Meeting were reviewed by the Town Board.  Motion was made by Dave Bohm and 

seconded by Bill Berkhahn to approve the minutes as written.  Motion carried.   

   

2021 Financial Report 

The Town of Hartland 2021 Financial Report was presented to the officials and resident present.  No questions asked. 

  

New Business 

Jim Vanden Brook asked about the status of the S. Highline Road Project.  Bill Berkhahn explained we are waiting on 

DNR permits and that project updates are provided at the Town of Hartland monthly meetings. 
 

Adjourn and set next meeting 

The annual meeting for 2023 will be held on the third Tuesday of April as instructed by Wisconsin Statues 60.11 (2) (b), 

being April 18th, 2023.  Motion made by Bill Berkhahn and seconded by Dave Bohm, to adjourn the annual meeting.  Motion 

carried.   Meeting adjourned at 6:40 p.m.   

 

Respectfully submitted by Sharon Riehl, Clerk 


